

August 20, 2008

Georgina Salgado Chavez 4840 S. Keeler Avenue Chicago, IL 60632

Dear Georgina,

Congratulations on completion of the HMI Distance Education Program. You have passed the with flying colors, demonstrating an excellent understanding of the material covered in this course! Great work!

You have now completed all the Hypnosis Motivation Institute Distance Education Course requirements and have been awarded HMI's Diploma in Hypnotherapy. Your diploma is included in this mailing, along with a certification of completion of the Handwriting Analysis Distance Education Course.

Congratulations on your successful completion of the Professional Hypnotherapy Certification Program. I wish you the best of luck and good fortune as you move forward in completion of your clinical hours.

If you have any additional questions or need any further assistance on the process of completing your clinical hours and beyond, please do not hesitate to call and I will be happy to help you in any way I can.

Sincerely,

Shelley Halpern, C.Ht. Distance Education Tutor

encl. Hypnotherapy diploma, Handwriting Analysis Certificate